
CHRISM MASS  2024 
Archdiocese of Baltimore 
Monday, March 25—7:30 pm 
Cathedral of Mary Our Queen 

5200 N. Charles, Baltimore, MD 21210 
 

To:   1)  Pastors and leaders of religious institutions responsible for  
  ordering Holy Oils at Chrism Mass 2024 
 2)  All clergy and religious who will attend the 2024 Chrism Mass 
 
Date:   February 13, 2024 
 

From:   Julie Grace Males, Director 
  Office of Divine Worship 
  Archdiocesan and Cathedral Music Ministry 
 

RE:   RSVP for Clergy and Religious and Holy Oil Order Form 
     

This year the Chrism Mass is open to anyone who desires to attend. While those coming 
into the Church at the Easter Vigil are invited, seats will not be reserved online as they 
were in the past.  We encourage all the laity of the  Archdiocese of Baltimore to come 
together at the Chrism Mass. We recommend that they arrive early to acquire a seat.  
Pastors and leaders of religious orders and institutions will need to place an order for Holy 
Oils online prior to the Chrism Mass. Clergy and religious should also RSVP to ensure 
reserved seating. 
 

1. Chrism Mass RSVP for Clergy and Religious 
 

Click HERE to RSVP and/or order Holy Oils. 
(https://archbalt.regfox.com/chrism-mass-2024) 

 

2. Placing an Order for 2024 Holy Oils (Click HERE.) 

  Your Holy Oil order will be prepared for you and distributed after the Chrism Mass in 
 boxed sets as we did last year. You do not need to bring your own containers, but you do      
 need to let us know how much oil you are requesting. The online registration form gives 
 you four options: 

 

• 4 oz of each Holy Oil (1/2 cup each) 

• 8 oz of the Oil of the Sick (two, 4 oz. bottles), 4 oz each of Oil of the  
Catechumens and Sacred Chrism 

 

• 8 oz of Sacred Chrism (two, 4 oz. bottles) 4 oz each of the Oil of the Sick and 
the Oil of  Catechumens 

 

• 8 oz of each Holy Oil (1 cup each—2 boxed sets of 4 oz of each oil) 
 

You may pick up your order as you leave the Cathedral.  Specific instructions for 
picking up the Holy Oils will be provided at the  Chrism Mass. 

  

If you have difficulty with online registration, please contact Kathi Schissler at 

worship@archbalt.org or 410-547-5403. 
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